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" SECOND SCHEDULE—continued.

" THIRD PART.

Description of Premises.

1. A piece ef ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the east side
of Sussex Road, Holloway, in the i
parish of Saint* Mary, Islington, in
the county of Middlesex, and being
No. 125, Sussex Road.

2. A piece of ground, messuage; and
premises, situate on the east side
of Sussex Road aforesaid, and being
No. 127, Sussex Road.

3. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the east side, of
Sussex Road aforesaid, and being
No. 129, Sussex Road.

4. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road, Holloway
aforesaid, and being No. 6, Devon-
shire Place.

5. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the' Grove Road aforesaid, and
being *No. 7, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

6. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 8, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

7. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 9, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

8. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 10, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

9. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 11, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

10. A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 12, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

1 1 . A piece of ground, messuage, and
premises, situate on the south side
of the Grove Road aforesaid, and
being No. 13, Devonshire Place
aforesaid.

Date of Lease.

20th March,
1863

14th August,
1863

loth August.
1863

I Oth July, 1861

10th July, 1861

10th July, 1861

23rd Septem-
ber, 1861

23rd Septem-
ber, 1861

12th August,
1863 ,

12th August,
1863 •

5th August,
1863

Name of Lessee.

» •
Eliza Clifton ...

James Harper

James Harper

James .Knight

James Knight

James Knight

James Knight

James Knight

James Knight

James Knight

James Knight

•

Term.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

92 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1860.

92 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1860.

92 years from
29th Septem-
ber, I860.

92 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1860.

92 years from
29th Septem-

" ber, 1860.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

90 years from
29th Septem-
ber, 1862.

Rent.

£ s. d.

5 5 0

5 5 0

5 5 0

5 5 0

5 5 0

*.

5 5 0

5 5 0

5 5 0

5 10 0

5 10 0

5 10 0


